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DAILY EVENTS – check DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

KEEP UP TO DATE WITH LP INSTAGRAM - LAMBRICK PARK INSTAGRAM 

 

JUNE 13-17 LITERACY 10 / LITERACY 12 / NUMERACY 10 Assessments 

JUNE 14 LP AWARDS EVENING 

JUNE 16 INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS End of year celebration  

JUNE 21  GRAD2022 @UVIC – 7:00 pm 

JUNE 22 GRAD2022 Banquet @The BEACHHOUSE Restaurant 

 
Dear LP families,  
 
We are down the final full week of regular classes next week. 
  
Please remind your student(s) to keep working had, check their google classrooms (if they are using them in 
their classes), and for students in Grade 10/111/12 to check on their Careers Class. 
 
You should have received a reminder email if your child is scheduled to write a Provincial Assessment. 
Good luck to those students that are writing. 
 
Have a good weekend! 
 
Gord Mitchell 
Principal, Lambrick Park Secondary  
 

 

On the Horizon: 
 
GRADUATION ASSESSMENTS June 13th and 14th   

 

You should have received a reminder email if your child is scheduled to write a Provincial Assessment  
(here is the master list in case you’re not sure). For clarification purposes, the general plan for these 
Graduation Assessments is as follows: 

• Grade 10s write Literacy 10  

• Grade 11s write Numeracy 10 

• Grade 12s write Literacy 12 
 

AWARDS CEREMONY on June 14th at 7:00 
 
Please return any LIBRARY BOOKS & TEXTBOOKS! 
  
Check the LOST & FOUND bin in front of the office – there is a large number of items!  If left unclaimed 
items will be donated to a local charity by July 07, 2022. 
 

http://www.lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/
mailto:lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca
https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
https://www.instagram.com/lambrickpark/?hl=en
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1d2xzjoTVksYK0gBK_Ij9siTyWr8qODwmzytSv-kuszE/edit?usp=sharing


 

GRAD2022 NEWS:  GRAD2022 INFO 
 

Grad Reminders  
 

• Tickets for the grad ceremony are available for purchase for all including those who want more than 
the 5 ticket limit  

 

• These tickets must now be purchased by calling the UVic box office at 250-721-8480 – 
graduates please check your SD61 Learn account & print out your tickets 

 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Hello Community Partners! 
 
We are looking forward to some warm weather and our next round of Parenting Programs! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LAMPAC: 

 

 

CAREER CENTER NEWS: 

 

 

 

 

https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/student-info/grad2022/
https://lambrickparkcareers.sd61.bc.ca/


LP WEAR: 

 
Lambrick Park SWEATPANTS BLACK/GREY $35.00  
Lambrick Park HOODED SWEATSHIRT BLACK/GREY $40.00 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Creating a Better World Through Inclusion  
 

 

 
 

http://cm.pn/9ia3

